
Liquor Commission Meeting at 6:00 p.m. 

May 22, 2018 

 
The Liquor Commission met in the council chambers at 6:00 p.m. on May 22, 2018. 

 

Present:  Mayor Elmer Littlefield Jr., Alderman Sally Clark, and Billie Simmons.  Also City 

Administrator Amanda Woodruff, City Clerk Cindy Goddard.  Absent: Kevin Delmastro and 

Richard Hough.   

 

Wine and Beer License application for the Garden Restaurant:  They are requesting a B Liquor 

License.  They have to have B license to have video poker machines. They applied for a B2 but 

they really only want B.  They close at 9:00 p.m. each night.   Motion by Sally Clark to allow the 

Garden Restaurant to have a Class B Supper Club Liquor License,   second by Billie Simmons, 

the Mayor also agrees to allow the Garden Restaurant to have the license.  It will be presented to 

the City Council. 

 

 The meeting closed at 6:08 p.m. 

 


